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AIRPORT CLOSURE NOTICE 
 
 
 
May 8, 2020 
 
Dear Neighbor, 
 
This is a notification that Swansboro Country Airport (01CL) will be closed on Thursday May 21, 2020 and 
Friday May 22, 2020 for runway maintenance.  The contractor will be resealing the runway surface on 
Thursday May 21, 2020 and painting the runway markings on Friday May 22, 2020.  The airport will be 
closed to all flight operations while the contractor is working on the runway.  We will re-open the airport as 
soon as possible after the work is complete.  Thank you for your understanding in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
SCPOA Board of Directors 

 


